Soundings June edition: Contributions required
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The next issue of Soundings is scheduled for June this year. | have a few great articles already
and promises of a few more, but there's plenty of space yet to fill! Please think about whether
there's anything you would like to contribute to the newsletter.

COPY DEADLINE IS FRIDAY 14th MAY FOR THE NEXT EDITION.




